
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Mar 3, 2023 at 3:23 PM 
Subject: Re: Emergency Approval - Pipestem Boilers 
To: Adkins, Jamie H <jamie.h.adkins@wv.gov> 
Cc: Joseph E Hager III <joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, Clay, Gregory C 
<gregory.c.clay@wv.gov>, Atkins, Mark A <mark.a.atkins@wv.gov>, Totten, Mark L 
<mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 
 
Jamie, 
 
Your emergency request for boiler replacement design is approved. Please follow all 
procedures outlined in the  Purchasing Division Procedures Handbook and return all 
supporting documentation to this office for completion within 30 days of this approval. 
 
 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
 
 
On Fri, Mar 3, 2023 at 3:13 PM Adkins, Jamie H <jamie.h.adkins@wv.gov> wrote: 
Frank / Josh 
 
For your review, please see the attached emergency request memo for the replacement 
of boilers at Pipestem Resort State Park McKeever Lodge.   
 
Let me know if you have any questions or comments concerning the memo. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
J.H. "Jamie" Adkins 
Chief Procurement Officer, ASM2 
West Virginia Division of Natural Resources 
324 4th Avenue  
South Charleston, WV  25303 
(304) 558-3397 
 




